
 
 
 

August 20, 2023 

KELOWNA LAW COURTS UPDATE: WILL RE-OPEN AS OF MONDAY, 
AUGUST 21, 2023 
 
The Provincial Court, Supreme Court, and Court Registry services in Kelowna will be open as of 
Monday, August 21, 2023 and onwards until further notice.  All court matters will proceed as 
scheduled. 
 
This situation will continue to be monitored and any further announcements will be posted on 
the Provincial Court website. 
 
The Supreme Court is co-located with the Provincial Court in Kelowna. For more information 
regarding Supreme Court matters, please contact the Supreme Court. 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

August 18, 2023 

KELOWNA COURTHOUSE CLOSURE 
 
Due to the impact of the McDougall Creek wildfire and related Evacuation Orders, the Provincial 
Court location in Kelowna is closed for the balance of today, August 18, 2023.  
 
Filing remotely by email, or using Court Services Online where available is still an option while 
the registry is closed, but will not be processed before August 21, 2023. 
 
This situation will continue to be monitored and any further announcements will be posted on 
the Provincial Court website. 
 
The Supreme Court is co-located with the Provincial Court at this location. For more information, 
please contact the Supreme Court. 
 

http://www.provincialcourt.bc.ca/
https://www.bccourts.ca/supreme_court/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/justice/courthouse-services/courthouse-locations#k
https://justice.gov.bc.ca/cso/index.do
http://www.provincialcourt.bc.ca/
https://www.bccourts.ca/supreme_court/

